February 1, 2018

Office of Regulatory Staff
New Nuclear Development Update Report
V.C. Summer Units 2 & 3


During the week of January 29, 2018, Office of Regulatory Staff – New Nuclear Development personnel (NND Personnel) worked at the VC Summer site on Monday.  

On Monday January 29th, NND Personnel attended the Plan of the Day meeting which focused on safety, SCE&G security and demobilization/abandonment of the site.  The following activities were discussed:

· The Auction Company continued to remove Westinghouse equipment off site. They plan to be down to small tools by next week.
· Continue to move trailers off site.
· Concrete Batch Plant constituent removal.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Except for the Bigge Heavy Lift Derrick, all cranes are officially off site as of January 29th. Bulldog Construction is off site.

During the meeting, the SCE&G Abandonment Manager stated that a measuring and test equipment walk down was being conducted and indicated that Santee Cooper should be involved in the walk down.  
On Thursday 2/1/18, NND Personnel spoke to the SCE&G Abandonment Manager and confirmed that Santee Cooper did review measuring and test equipment on site.



